
Our first field trip is coming up soon! (





A field trip permission slip has been sent home this week for our 1st field trip to the Mountain View City Hall!! We will be walking downtown, leaving Landels at 9:30am and returning by 11:30am. Please double check that you have filled out all the information on the permission slip and sign it. If you would like to volunteer to join us, please email me and I can put you down! This is a great and fun field trip to learn about our community and government! 











Learning update in Room 24! 


ELA: We have just finished our 2nd week of reading about animal adaptations, and skin coverings. There is a lot of new vocabulary we are all learning!  


Math: Our 2nd module focuses on time and measurement. Practice telling time at home, and test each other!  


Writing: We will be focusing on informational text this trimester.


Social Studies: We have started our first unit this week, focusing on community and laws. 








Parent/Teacher conferences!


Next week, we will be having our parent/teacher conferences! There will be early dismissal everyday @ 12:10pm. A conference form has been sent home and if you haven’t returned it to confirm your scheduled time, please send it back as soon as possible. 


During conferences, we will be reviewing current classroom work, report card, strategies, and focus/goals for the year. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you!  





**Don’t forget to visit our amazing book fair all week in the MUR after school!**
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